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Beth Petrich

From: Ben Stout <ben@benstoutconstruction.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 9:08 AM
To: Beth Petrich
Subject: 70 Slate Dr

HUD  
 
Thank you, 

Ben Stout 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Terri Herrera <terribusconinc@aol.com> 
Date: May 7, 2018 at 7:01:57 PM EDT 
To: ben@benstoutconstruction.com 
Cc: bci.bhaley@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: Ben Stout 

 
Revisions Made. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ben Stout <ben@benstoutconstruction.com> 
To: terribusconinc <terribusconinc@aol.com>; bci.bhaley <bci.bhaley@gmail.com> 
Sent: Mon, May 7, 2018 3:06 pm 
Subject: Fwd: Ben Stout 

Revised HUD. 

Ben 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Bunce3 <Susan@stevebunce.com> 
Date: May 7, 2018 at 5:21:25 PM EDT 
To: Bunce3 <Susan@stevebunce.com>, Ben Stout <ben@benstoutconstruction.com> 
Cc: Debby Malone <DebbyMalone@lumbeeguarantybank.com>, Neil Fischer 
<neil.fischer@erastrother.com> 
Subject: RE: Ben Stout 

  
  

From: Bunce3  
Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 5:16 PM 
To: 'Ben Stout' 
Cc: Debby Malone; 'Neil Fischer' 
Subject: RE: Ben Stout 
  
Revised HUD attached for closing on 5/15.  Neil please have signed by the seller. 
  
Thank you 
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From: Ben Stout [mailto:ben@benstoutconstruction.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 4:54 PM 
To: Bunce3 
Cc: Debby Malone; Neil Fischer 
Subject: Re: Ben Stout 
  
Team, 
Can we please schedule this closing for 15 May 2018 as I will be out of town. Also, I gave 
$1,000.00 in DD money to the seller Mr. Whitmore. 
  
Thank you for all of your hard work. 
  
Ben Stout 
 
 
Thank you, 
  
Ben Stout 

 
  
On Mon, May 7, 2018 at 4:39 PM, Bunce3 <Susan@stevebunce.com> wrote: 

HUD attached for review, please advise of any changes 

  

Susan MacMillan  

The Law Office of Attorney Steve Bunce 

1003 Hay Street, Suite 1 

Fayetteville, NC 28305 

(Office) 910-484-1600 

(Fax) 910-484-1645 

  

  


